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A Message from the Peoples Bank of Deer Lodge President 

Amber Brown 

 

 

March 23, 2020 

 

Coronavirus COVID-19 

 

I want to assure you that we are monitoring the COVID-19 virus and its impact on our daily lives.  We at 

Peoples Bank of Deer Lodge are taking necessary steps to prevent the spread of the disease and keep our 

customers and employees safe.   

 

Our customers and employees are of our highest concern during this everchanging time.  We are disinfecting 

high touch surfaces regularly and following the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention’s guidelines.   

 

Peoples Bank of Deer Lodge is a federal insured local community bank.  Your deposits are safe with us.  The 

FDIC fully insures our community bank deposits by insuring each depositor up to $250,000.00.  Please be 

aware of the risk of carrying or storing large amounts of cash.  

 

We are aware that there may be some affected by loss of jobs, wages, and business income.  Peoples Bank of 

Deer Lodge and our dedicated employees are here to help.  If you are facing financial difficulty at this time, 

please reach out to us.  We are working each day to build a better community together.  Please contact us to 

work on payment deferrals, loan modifications, lines of credit, or debt restructure options.  You can do this 

now; you do not need to wait.  We are ready to be by your side through this. 

 

Peoples Bank of Deer Lodge has always put our customers and employee’s success in front of our own.  We 

will continue to do this knowing that “Together We Grow.” 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amber Brown 

President 
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